
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/24/2014 8:59:21 AM 
To: Magee, Charles H. (charles.magee@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: leak repair info 

Thanks Chuck. We'll look forward to the report. 

Laura 

From: Magee, Charles H. [mailto:charles.magee@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 8:58 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: RE: leak repair info 

Hi Laura, 

The current plan is to share the info publically but not mention any company names. It's for 
everyone's information to see what's out there. 

Chuck 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 7:55 PM 
To: Magee, Charles H. 
Subject: leak repair info 

Hi Chuck -

I know you remember all that info we sent you recently about leak repairs. 

You mentioned that you are getting it from the other utilities as well. 

The team here is wondering if you'll be in a position to share that info at some point? 
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As I recalled, you mentioned you were doing some kind of report/whitepaper? Comparative 
data is always very helpful to us, of course, so we're interested in what's sharable. 

Thanks! 

Missed you today. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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